
Meet the Teacher
Welcome to Year 5

‘Show me your ways, Lord teach me your paths.’ (Psalms 25:4)





Class Teacher – Mr Dean
Teaching Assistant – Miss Welsh/Mrs Bailey

1:1 Teaching Assistants
Mrs Davies-Jones

Mrs Jenny Williams





Homework
Homework will be given out every 

Friday and is expected to be handed in 
the following Wednesday. 

The homework given will be alternated 
between English and Maths. 

It will begin this Friday.



New Maths Attack

The questions have stayed the same but the sequence is different. It may 
appear that your child is on a lower level that they were last year but 
this is only because of the new sequence. Please refer to the letter you 
received on Friday for the new order of levels. 

Reading Challenge

Please could you initial your child’s reading card when they present it to 
you. They need to read 4 times a week for 7 out of 8 of the weeks this 
term to reach their target and claim their reward.

Topic Projects
As the children will receive Maths and English homework, there will be no topic 
homework for them to complete.



Online safety is a shared 
responsibility!

At School:

We teach the children 
how to be safe online, 
how to use the internet 
responsibly and closely 
monitor their use. 

At home:

We need you to reinforce 
what is being taught at 
school, know what 
applications are age 
appropriate and closely 
monitor your child’s use of 
the internet.



All of these applications have age limits! 
Children must be 13 years old to use them! 

Instagram Facebook Snapchat Musical.ly

Whatsapp YouTube Fortnite



School Policy
There is a clear section in 
our Computing policy that 

addresses use of the 
internet.



Tim.Dean@almondsburyprimary.co.uk


